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9th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Speed bounce personal challenge 

 

Starting tomorrow morning, we will begin a speed bounce challenge involving parents, 

staff and children.  The challenge is simple - how many times can you jump over an 

object in 30 seconds?  Every person’s result will be recorded and the challenge will 

be repeated next half term.  

 

The question is……..can you beat your score? 

 

The challenge is not only designed to be fun but is also a great way of encouraging 

us all to be more active and challenge ourselves. 

 

The challenge will be taking place on the MUGA from 8:30am tomorrow and will also 

be repeated on Thursday and Friday morning.  This will be for parents only - children 

will complete the challenge during school time. 

 

It would be wonderful for as many parents as possible to be involved in the challenge.  

Children always love to see parents get involved in a shared competition! 

 

We will see you at 8:30am in the MUGA tomorrow! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C Batty 

Deputy Head Teacher 
 

 


